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CALL FOR PAPERS ON 
ACCOUNTING HISTORY 

HISTORY IN PRINT 

Persons wishing to present papers 
on the subject of Accounting 
History at the annual meeting to be 
held in Honolulu, Hawaii, August 
21-25, 1979, are requested to sub­
mit two copies of each of the fol­
lowing: 

1. an outline of their research 
(maximum 3 pages) 

2. a 100 word abstract 
3. a current resume 
This material, inquiries and 

other correspondence should be 
addressed to: 
Professor H. Thomas Johnson 
College of Business and Economics 
Washington State University 
Pullman, Washington 99164 
Phone: (509) 335-2410 

To meet deadlines it is essential 
that proposals be received no later 
than December 31, 1978. 

1979 REGIONAL MEETINGS 

Dr. Kenneth Elvik has suggested that 
Academy members contact Ph.D. candi­
dates and recent graduates who have pur­
sued research in accounting history to 
determine their possible interest in pre­
senting a paper at one of next year's AAA 
Regional Meetings. Interested scholars 
should immediately contact the appro­
priate Regional Chairperson for The Aca­
demy or write to: Regional Meetings, Box 
6999, University, AL 35486. 

BOOKS FOR SALE 

A bound set of original and unmarked 
issues of The Accounting Review for the 
years 1926 through 1933 (Vols. I—VIII) 
is available for sale from a member of the 
AAA at a price of $400. The same mem­
ber has a volume of papers presented at 
the 1920, 1921 and 1924 Annual Meet­
ings of the Association of University 
Instructors of Accounting at a price of 
$40. 

Persons interested should contact Paul 
L. Gerhardt, Admn. Sec., American 
Accounting Association, Sarasota, Florida 
33577. 

"Double Entry Bookkeeping and Resi­
dent Merchants," by F. C. Lane, The 
Journal of European Economic History, 
Vol. 6 No. 1, Spring 1977, pp. 177-192. 

"The Saga of Prior Period Adjust­
ments," by Brenda Crittenden and Larry 
Farmer, Proceedings of the Thirteenth 
Annual Meeting, Southeastern Regional 
Meeting, AAA, 1978. 

"The Hand That Helped to Write the 
Tax Law," by Tonya K. Flesher, Proceed­
ings of the AAA 1978 Southwest Region­
al Meeting. 

"Double Entry Bookkeeping in the 
Genoese Tradition, the Bank of St. 
George, 1408-1444," by Alvaro Marti-
nelli, Proceedings of the AAA 1978 
Southwest Regional Meeting, 

"Uniformity in Accounting: A Histor­
ical Perspective," by Barbara D. Merino 
and Teddy L. Coe, Journal of Account­
ancy, August, 1978, pp. 62-69. 

"The SEC and Its Chief Accountants: 
Historical Impressions," by Gary John 
Previts, Journal of Accountancy, July, 
1978, pp. 83-91. 

The following papers were presented 
at the 63rd Annual Meeting (1978) of 
The American Accounting Association 
and will be published in the forthcom-
pany Proceedings: 

"Accounting in an Early 19th Century 
Communistic Society," by Tonya K. 
Flesher and Dale L. Flesher. 

"The Development of Distribution 
Cost Methodologies 1908-1941," by Paul 
F. Anderson. 

"Les Forges de Saint-Maurice: An 
Accountant's Perspective," by Harvey 
Mann. 

"Implications from the Chronological 
Study of the Annual Reports of Twenty 
Companies," by Richard Vangermeersch. 

"Uncertainty in Accounting," by 
Robert Bloom. 

"History of Accounting in the Bible," 
by James W. Jones. 

As you find interesting examples of 
Accounting History in Print, please share 
with your colleagues by sending the refer­
ence to: 

Dr. Gadis Dillon 
School of Accounting 
University of Georgia 
Athens, Georgia 30602 
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